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The next council meeting will be held on Saturday, August 9, at 10:00 a.m. 
It will take place in the Étoile du Nord room, located at 3199 Millette Road, 
in Wentworth-Nord. Unfortunately, it will not be possible to follow this 
meeting live via Teams. 

We would like to remind you that our online bill payment service, accessible 
via our website, is simple, fast, and efficient. 

Here's how to proceed: 

1. Register by clicking on the “Voilà” tab. You only need to register once. 
Once completed, you will be able to access your account at any time via 
this tab. 

 Voilà! - Lac-des-seize-Îles 

COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Online payment 

Municipal tax account 

mailto:info@lac-des-seize-iles.com
https://lac-des-seize-iles.appvoila.com/fr/?returnURL=%252Fmodules%252Fpropriete
https://lac-des-seize-iles.appvoila.com/fr/?returnURL=%252Fmodules%252Fpropriete


2.  Once registered, click on “Pay your bill” and follow the steps indicated. 
   Compte de taxes - Payer un compte de taxes 
Some important details: 

When entering your account number, do not include the leading zeros. 

• For the registration number that identifies your property, enter all the digits 
without spaces, for example: 2982456789000000. 

We are pleased to see a steady increase in the number of users of this 
service, which attests to its effectiveness and popularity. This online payment 
method is particularly advantageous for both seasonal owners residing 
outside Quebec and permanent residents. 

Thank you for supporting our initiatives and being part of our digital shift! 

 

Important reminder to everyone who needs it! 
The new smart locks are now installed. 
If you have not yet obtained your personalized access code, it is important 
to fill out the form available on our website and  
send it to us by email at: 

 info@lac-des-seize-iles.com 

or contact us directly at: 

 450 226-3117, ext. 102 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 New smart padlocks – Got your access code? 

https://lac-des-seize-iles.appvoila.com/fr/?returnURL=%252Fmodules%252Fpropriete
https://transphere.acceo.com/lac-des-seize-iles/#/U3001


Reminder – Change of civic address plate 

We would like to remind all boat shelter owners who have received 
an email regarding the replacement of their civic address plates that 
they must come to the municipality to pick up their new plates and 
install them on their shelters. 

If you are affected and do not own a boat shelter, please let us 
know. A municipal employee will take care of the installation. 

Several signs are still waiting to be picked up. If you have received an 
email about this, please come to our office to pick them up as soon 
as possible. 

If your current sign is damaged or has become illegible, please also 
contact us so that we can replace it. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Family day and giant carboard boat race 

An event not to be missed – save the date! 

The Laurel Lake Association invites you to a colorful family day on Saturday, August 16, 
2025, from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., on the shores of Laurel Lake. 

Come watch their famous giant cardboard boat race, a unique and entertaining activity 
that will have young and old alike laughing! Cheer on the participants in a festive and 
friendly atmosphere. 

The event will be accompanied by a corn roast, with hot dogs, soft drinks, beer, and wine 
served on site.  
Prices: 
•    Members: $5.00 per person 
•    Non-members: $7.00 per person 
•    Children 12 and under: FREE! 

A great opportunity to enjoy the summer with family and friends. We hope to see you there! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

LAC-DES-SEIZE-ÎLES ARTS AND CULTURE ASSOCIATION 

Thursday, August 14, 2025 

4:00 p.m. 

    Annual General Meeting – 47, rue de l’Église 

We need your help to keep culture alive in our community! 

     President and treasurer positions available! 

     Volunteers wanted! 

A major project is underway (renovation of the old cemetery) 

and several others are waiting for your energy! 

Even if you only have a few hours to spare, get involved! Together, we will 
keep culture alive in our community. 

Your presence and involvement will make all the difference. 

     Let's not let this organization die out. 

Come one, come all! 

Jean-Louis Courteau, président 

Louise Trottier, trésorière 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday, August 23, starting at 11:30 a.m.,  
the charm of Europe comes to our village! 

You are cordially invited to discover a unique  
exhibition of vintage European cars which will  
take place in the village. These true vintage gems  
will delight car enthusiasts and curious visitors alike! 

 Whether you are a fan of exceptional cars or simply looking for a fun summer 
activity, this day promises to be memorable. 

. 

Come one, come all to admire, discuss...and enjoy! 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

Organized by the Lac-des-Seize-Îles Committee  

On Saturday september 6, starting at noon to 5 p.m., join us for a festive 
afternoon at the Marcel Tassé Hall (behind City Hall). 

This is an annual event not to be missed for the entire community! Whether 
you are with family, friends, or just passing through, come celebrate the end 
of summer in a warm and friendly atmosphere. 

On the program: 

 

    Background music 
      Laughter and good cheer 
     Hot dogs, piping hot corn, soft drinks, juice, beer, and wine 

A great opportunity to get together, chat, and enjoy some delicious food! 

 

We look forward to seeing you there with a smile!     

 

 

 

 

CORN BOIL
A tradition to enjoy together!

 



 

🚧 Notice to residents 

Repair work on the Petit-Pont bridge  

We would like to inform you that the Department of Transportation will be 
carrying out repair work on the P-00424 steel and wood bridge located on 
Chemin du Petit-Pont in our municipality. 

 Currently, the bridge's load limit is posted at 12 tons, 20 tons, and 26 tons. 
The planned work will ensure the safety and durability of this important 
infrastructure. 

     Planned work period : 
        The last three weeks of August 2025 
       Estimated duration : 12 Working days 
 

Subject to change depending on conditions or ministerial directives  

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this period. 
Additional details regarding traffic or detours (if applicable) will be 
communicated in a timely manner. 

 

 


